






Helping Hands Awarded  
a McDonough Power Operative Cares: 
"Operation Round Up" Grant 

"Operation Round Up" is a charitable program 
unique to electric cooperatives designed to 
provide financial assistance to local programs 
and non-profit organizations that benefit 
members within McDonough Power service 
area.   McDonough Power rounds up 
participating customer's bill to the next whole 
dollar, a small donation that averages $6 to $12 a 
year.  These funds are administered by an 

independent volunteer Trust Board.  Helping Hands Food Pantry is blessed to be among this year's awarded organizations. 

Pictured are McDonough Power representative Kelly Hamm,  HH President Cheryl Britt, Sylvia Arnold, Cyndy Hunter 
(grant writer), McDonough Power Board Member Steve Hall, HH's Janet Steiner and Steve McCullough, and Operation 
Round Up Trustees June Friend and Dan Byers.  
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The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing 
assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.

Roseville Public 
Library's Summer 
Reading Program 
Participants Visit 
the Food Pantry 

Participants in this 
y e a r ' s S u m m e r 
Reading Program 
came for a tour of 
H e l p i n g H a n d s 
p a n t r y , s t o r a g e 
room and walk-in cooler.  HH President Cheryl Britt (left) 
demonstrated how a visiting family could pick out food and 
how quickly the shelves could be emptied on a busy day and 
why the Pantry so appreciates donations like the ones the 
young people brought along to share. 
A THANK YOU goes out to Director Cherilyn Thomas (far 
right), Meg Houston (middle) and Ann McIntyre (not pictured) 
for introducing our future community leaders to Helping Hands 
Food Pantry's efforts and the opportunity to possibly inspire 
them to be a "Helping Hand" themselves someday.  

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

We Are So Blessed... 
The Board of Directors wishes to thank those who have supported 
the Pantry through food and funds in the past month: 

Berwick Baptist Church, Bob Crozier Family, D & K Stropes,  
K. Ferguson, Roseville Christian Church, L & C Hunter,  
P & C Thomas, K. Larkin, G. Spencer, D. Giles,  
Living Light Church, Lion's Club, Fairview Center Church, 
Anonymous, Kane Farms, J. Sprout, D. Huston, J & F O'Neal, 
McDonough Power Cooperative Cares: Operation Round Up 

   Thank you so much.

2019-2020 Officers

Cheryl Britt, President, Grace McCrery, Vice President,
Deb Johnston, Secretary, Amy Corman, Treasure

Numbers for July
174 Family Visits

599 individuals served, including 228 kids.
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